
  
   

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Post-Election Philanthropy: Votes, Values and Vision 

December 17-18, 2012 

Washington, DC  

For more information, contact Cema Siegel at csiegel@gistfunders.org. 

 

Assessing the new policy and funding environment that will be created after the 2012 elections will be 
critical as we build compelling and successful agendas for advancing our work. The Grantmakers 
Income Security Taskforce (GIST), Grantmakers for Children, Youth & Families (GCYF), 
and Grantmakers In Health (GIH), invite you to attend Post-Election Philanthropy: Votes, Values, and 
Vision on December 17-18, 2012 in Washington, DC. This timely briefing will help inform grantmakers 
about the outcomes of the national, state and local elections and what it suggests in terms of 
opportunities and challenges for the short-and medium-term, and provide a forum for funders to identify 
strategies for individual and collective action.  This meeting is free of charge and open to foundation 
representatives and philanthropic advisors only. A detailed agenda will be available shortly. 

  
As always, please feel free to share this invitation with other funders and philanthropic advisors 
who might be interested in attending. We hope to see you in December! 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Mike Laracy                          Stephanie McGencey            Lauren LeRoy 
Steering Committee, GIST    Executive Director, GCYF      President and CEO, GIH 
Director, AECF   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 


